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Investigative Activity:  Neighborhood Canvass   

Activity Date:   6/8/2022    

Activity Location:  Area of Agler Road and Stelzer Road, Columbus, OH   

Authoring Agent:  SA John Butterworth   

 

Narrative: 

On Wednesday, June 08, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agents John 

Butterworth (SA Butterworth) and Matt Collins (SA Collins) conducted a neighborhood canvass 

in the area of Agler and Stelzer Roads, Columbus, Ohio. The purpose for the canvass was to 

identify and interview potential witnesses to the officer-involved shooting that occurred at 2280 

Stelzer Road, Columbus, Ohio on Tuesday, June 07, 2022. During the neighborhood canvass, 

Special Agents Butterworth and Collins made or attempted contact with the residents at the 

following addresses: 

Boost Mobile, 2280 Stelzer Road, Suite A 

SA Butterworth stopped and spoke with the employee on duty, Diamaunte Hale, and spoke with 

him regarding the surveillance cameras on the store. According to Hale, no cameras point in the 

direction of the incident and if anything were to be on the cameras, they will be sure to contact 

SA Butterworth. A business card was left from SA Butterworth at the store and Hale was advised 

if anything further were to be on the cameras to please advise. Hale said he would have the store 

manager check and get back if anything is found. As of August 4, 2022, no further information 

has been forwarded.  

Sahal Haal Grocery, 2280 Stelzer Road, Suite B 

SA Butterworth stopped and spoke with the owner, Ali Hange, about the incident and the 

surveillance cameras he has on the store. According to Hange, he did not have any cameras that 

pointed in the direction of the incident. Hange showed SA Butterworth his camera system and it 

did not have an exterior view of the area of the incident that occurred outside the building.  

3734 Armuth Ave., Columbus, OH 

SA Butterworth and SA Collins stopped at this address and knocked several times on the front 

door. No one answered the door at the time and it appeared as if no one lived at the residence 

at the time. There were no surveillance cameras around the property that were able to be seen. 
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3739 Armuth Ave., Columbus, OH 

SA Butterworth and SA Collins stopped at this address and knocked several times on the front 

door. No one answered the door at the time and agents could not determine if someone lived at 

the residence or not. There were no surveillance cameras visible at the property. 

The interviews conducted were not recorded.  


